
From: Copeland, Mary J.
To: SBVC Full Time Faculty; SBVC Curriculum Committee
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Date: Monday, March 30, 2020 11:50:59 AM

Colleagues,
 
As we transition to the online environment, the Curriculum Committee continues to review and
approve new curriculum and programs as well as changes and modifications to courses and 
programs.
 
Please continue to make any changes or updates that you have to curriculum as we are continuing
to meet on the schedule we set up at the beginning of the semester.  The only change is that we are
meeting via Zoom.
 
Also, please note that we will need your changes by the end of the semester to be effective Fall
2021.
 
Should you have any questions, concerns, or need help with your curriculum, please contact me.
 
Best regards,
 
Mary Copeland, Faculty Co-Chair, Curriculum
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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